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@ Dear Parents/Carers

yrre Firstly, welcome back to a new school year at Ashley High School, particularly to our new

Y7 parents. | hope you all enjoyed a very relaxing summer break and that your young
;‘;‘;;‘; people are as excited about their return to school as we are.
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As you are aware, all students will be returning to school on Monday, 5% September.
Students should arrive at school between 8:50am and 9:00am. If you are bringing your
child to school then please bring them on to the school yard between these times, where
staff will meet them and take them in to the school building. For those Y7 students
attending the off-site provision in Runcorn, please take your child to the Runcorn site,
where Mrs Andrews, Mrs Gilhooley and Mrs Edge will meet them at the front of the
building.

Can | take this opportunity to remind you that ALL students should be in school uniform
(black shoes, black trousers/skirt, pale blue shirt or polo shirt and school jumper and tie).
Students will NOT be allowed to wear hoodies in school.

From Monday we will be introducing a slightly different behaviour and rewards system in
iR z0tsee school. Students will be made aware of this on Monday and details of the system will be

shared with parents next week. As part of the new system we have produced new Code
: “ of Conduct documents for staff, students and parents/carers. Again, these will be shared
wrEanATONAL with you next week and we would appreciate if you would take the time to read them
— carefully, sign and return necessary documents. By doing so, we aim to work closely with
you to provide the very best support and opportunities for all of our students and their

EC o

SRR families.
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e £l We are very excited about starting our new school year and look forward to seeing students
IC!

- back in school. If you have any questions, then please feel free to give us a call in school. If
Mrs Collacott in the office is unable to answer any queries you have then the appropriate
member of staff will call you back at the first opportunity.

Many thanks for your continued support
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